

Rolls Crescent Primary School

Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

T 0161 209 9930

@Rolls Crescent

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

14/10/20

Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to inform you about two events we will be holding next week before the half term holiday. 'Meet your New Class Teacher' meetings.(Wednesday 21st October 2020)

We are sad that we can not invite our parents and carers into school at the moment and are constantly thinking of ways we can continue some of the regular events on our school calendar in a new shape or form. We would usually hold a 'meet the teacher' afternoon before half term where you get the chance to see your child's teacher after the first half term of the new academic year. This year we are going to host Zoom meetings where you will be able to see your childs teacher and find out about your child's curriculum, systems in class and other important information. Our class teams will hold 3 meetings so you are able to attend a meeting of your choice and more than one meeting if you have more than one child in school.

The meetings will all take place next Wednesday 21st October 2020 and the three times of meetings will be :

a) 3:30pm – 4pm

b) 4:15pm – 4:45pm

c) 5pm - 5:30pm

We will send you a text on Wednesday for each groups meetings details so please make sure that the office has your up to date mobile number before then.

PTFA – Odd socks day.(Thursday 22nd October 2020)

As you may have read in our newsletter, the PTFA are very close to having the funds to complete their first big project of providing the school community with a badminton court and equipment. On Thursday 22nd October we would like to hold a fundraising event to hopefully achieve that goal. We are going to encourage everyone to come to school on this day wearing odd socks and donating a £1 to the fund. We are hoping all staff and pupils will join in with this event and support our PTFA.



Finally, can we take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, understanding and co-operation with all our new rules and processes, We are grateful for such a supportive community at this difficult time. Remember we break up for half -term at 3pm on Friday 23rd October 2020 and return on Tuesday 3rd November. We hope you all stay safe and well over half term.

Yours sincerely,

J Reynolds and H Turner

(Heads of School)

















